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Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>

Job Offer: Kaitlin Polnik
Kaitlin Polnik <kait.polnik@outlook.com> Fri, Jul 15, 2022 at 8:25 PM
To: Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>, Emma Alparone <alparonee@hbschools.org>, Lisa Fallon
<fallonl@hbschools.org>

Good evening,


Thank you for the offer and opportunity to work as an LDTC at High Bridge Public Schools. I appreciate the time you spent
meeting with me to discuss the position. I must inform you, however, that I’ve decided to pursue a different employment
offer. My apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 


Sincerely,


Kaitlin Polnik


